
Dear Sir or Madam,  
 
We would like to extend an invitation to join us for the inaugural meeting of the 
Worcestershire Sub Regional Green Infrastructure Partnership to be held at the 
Conference Room, Natural England, Worcester on the 12

th
 of March 9:30 – 

12:00.  
 
The meeting has been arranged with a view to inviting stakeholder organisations 
to join and contribute to the Partnership and will include an introduction of the 
work that has been undertaken to date in developing an evidence base for green 
infrastructure and invite comment on how this work can be taken forward in the 
future with your help.  
 
Please note this meeting is to discuss approaches to green infrastructure within 
the Worcestershire Sub Region rather than to present an end product and your 
views, comments and ideas will be welcomed.  
 
Places are limited so if you are able to attend please confirm at the earliest 
opportunity or by Wednesday the 12

th
 of February to: 

 
Martyn Wilson 
Planning Assistant 
Strategic Planning & Environmental Policy  
Worcestershire County Council 
County Hall 
Spetchley Road 
Worcs 
WR5 2NP 
 
Tel: 01905 768367 
Email: mwilson2@worcestershire.gov.uk   
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